
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing and Contracting Department 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce. Mayor 

Valentina Sustaita. Purchasing & Contracting Directo~ 
Kevin Lyon. Project Manager ;;t:P 7 
July 6. 2018 

Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB 18-024 Central Emergency 
Services Sterling Fire Station Interior Painting 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for ITB18-024 Central 
Peninsula Emergency Services Sterling Fire Station Interior Painting. Bid packets were released on 
June 7, 2018 and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on June 7, 2018. 

The project consists of furnishing all labor, materials, and equipment to paint the interior of the 
Sterling Fire Station. 

On the due date of June 27, 2018 Three (3) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all the 
specifications and delivery schedules were met. One bid was withdrawn. The low bid of $97,500.00 
was submitted by Coastal Services, Soldotna, Alaska. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 443.51610.18462.49101. 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. _ _ __:z:41....,_3.,...Sl.,.6...,.10""".18...,4..,.61..,.4..,.9l.,..Ol.___ 

Amoonl ____ ~w~z~soo~oo~-------

By. 



KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING 8r. CONTRACTING 

BID TAB FOR: ITB18·024 CES Sterling Fire station Interior Painting 

CONTRACTOR LOCAnON BASE BID 

Blazv Construction Inc. SOldotna, Alaska Withdrawn 
Polar North construction, 
Inc. Soldotna, Alaska $ 99 999.00 

Coastal Services Soldotna_~ Alaska $ 97.500.00 

DUE DATE: June 27, 2018 @ 4:00 PM 

KPB OFFICIAL: 
Valentina Sustaita, Purchasing &. Contracting Director 


